
 

PRESS RELEASE  

 

The counselling for admission to Two Years B.Ed. Degree Programme for the 

session 2022-23 in Tagore Government College of Education, Port Blair which was earlier 

scheduled on 24th November 2022 has been postponed due to non-receipt of final year 

result of some PG courses offered by JNRM.  

Fresh date for the counselling for admission to all the remaining subjects and 

categories will be published shortly. Candidates who are seeking admission to Two Years 

B.Ed. Degree Programme in these subjects are requested to submit their results 

immediately in person for finalization of merit list. 
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